
From: Johnson, Jennifer E, EMNRD
To: Ayarbe, John
Cc: Carol Brewka (cnbrewka@msn.com); Shepherd, Holland, EMNRD
Subject: RE: MMD Technical Comment Letter Regarding the Reclamation Cost Estimate for Permit No. LU035MN
Date: Wednesday, December 16, 2020 2:28:00 PM

Hi John,
 
The 30 day extension is approved and the new deadline is January 23rd, 2021. Please let me
know if you have any questions.
 
Have a wonderful holiday season,
 
Jenn Johnson
Reclamation Engineer, EI
Mining Act Reclamation Program / Mining and Minerals Division
1220 S. St. Francis Drive Santa Fe, NM 87505
(505) 470-5354 / jennifere.johnson@state.nm.us​
 
 
 
From: Ayarbe, John <jayarbe@geo-logic.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, December 16, 2020 1:17 PM
To: Johnson, Jennifer E, EMNRD <JenniferE.Johnson@state.nm.us>
Cc: Carol Brewka (cnbrewka@msn.com) <cnbrewka@msn.com>; Shepherd, Holland, EMNRD
<holland.shepherd@state.nm.us>
Subject: [EXT] RE: MMD Technical Comment Letter Regarding the Reclamation Cost Estimate for
Permit No. LU035MN
 
Hi Jen,
 
We reviewed the comment letter.  The comments are straight forward.  We’ll start addressing
them.  Our engineer that helped me with the SRCE is in the field through the end of the year.  We
would like to request an extension to the 15 days and seek a 30-day extension with our responses
and a revised SRCE due to MMD by January 23, 2021.
 
We appreciate your assistance and thank you for sharing the labor rate information.
 
Thanks!
 
John P. Ayarbe
Senior Hydrogeologist
 
Daniel B. Stephens & Associates, Inc.
a Geo-Logic Company
Direct: (505) 353-9137
Mobile: (505) 280-4339
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The contents of this e-mail message, including any attachments, are for the sole use of the intended recipient named above. 
This email may contain confidential and/or legally privileged information.  If you are not the intended recipient of this
message, be advised that any dissemination, distribution, or use of the contents of this message is strictly prohibited.  If you
receive this message in error, please notify the sender by return e-mail and permanently delete all copies of the original e-
mail and any attached documentation.  Thank you.

 

From: Johnson, Jennifer E, EMNRD <JenniferE.Johnson@state.nm.us> 
Sent: Wednesday, December 9, 2020 2:44 PM
To: Carol Brewka <cnbrewka@msn.com>
Cc: Shepherd, Holland, EMNRD <holland.shepherd@state.nm.us>; Keeven, Leighandra K
<lkeeven@blm.gov>; Auby, William L <bauby@blm.gov>; Ayarbe, John <jayarbe@geo-logic.com>
Subject: MMD Technical Comment Letter Regarding the Reclamation Cost Estimate for Permit No.
LU035MN
 
Good Afternoon,
 
Attached please find MMD’s technical comment letter regarding the reclamation cost estimate
for the American Magnesium Dolomite Mine. Feel free to contact me if you have any
questions or concerns.
 
Cheers,
 
Jenn Johnson
Reclamation Engineer, EI
Mining Act Reclamation Program / Mining and Minerals Division
1220 S. St. Francis Drive Santa Fe, NM 87505
(505) 470-5354 / jennifere.johnson@state.nm.us​
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links, open
attachments, or respond unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
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